
 

 

 

 

04.04.22 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  
We would like to invite you to a Parents Forum Meeting held at school with the Headteacher on 

Wednesday 27th April between 4.30-5.30pm. 

  
The headteacher will bring you up to date with what is happening in the school, discuss the 

curriculum which is under consultation and will answer your questions the best he can.   

  
The meetings are designed for parents to review the school’s systems in place and should not be 

used as a forum for personal grievances.  If you have an issue relating to your child, please contact 

their head of year in the first instance.  

  
If you are interested in attending the Parent Forum Meeting, please complete the survey 

via the link below by Monday 25th April 2022. 

  
If anyone would be interested in forming a PTA (Parent Teacher Association) to discuss matters 

that effect students and organise events to raise money for school, please let us know via the 

survey below.  

 
Please click on this link to get to the survey 

  
Have a restful Easter break when it arrives. 

  
Kind regards 

 
Tanyar Guzdek 
PA to the Headteacher 

  
 

Harland Way,   
Cottingham HU16 5PX 

Tel:  01482 847 498   
Web:  www.cottinghamhigh.net   
Email:  office@cottinghamhigh.net 

https://forms.office.com/r/HgGiauS5Ws

